A
E,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

Re: Memorandum Referral regarding Follow-up of Letter of Complaint from Mr.
Pedrito Nepomuceno re: Delivery Truck with “Food Pass” signage accidentally
spilled “questionable” lumber, bearing PCC Code No. PCC-CYR-09-13-2021-211

1 message

Pedrito Nepomuceno <pedritomnepomuceno@yahoo.com> Fri, Feb 18, 2022 at 6:57 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Pedrito Nepomuceno <pedritomnepomuceno@yahoo.com>

Salamat po. | hope naayos na po sa Marinduque, Nakakahiya. nadamay ang Marinfuque

Bokal toto Nepomuceno

Sent from Yahoo Mail. Get the app
On Thursday, February 17, 2022, 01:43:03 AM PST, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Records Section for
routing and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2022-79583.

Thank you and keep safe.
MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant lI

PMD/RICTU Staff

On Thu, Feb 17, 2022 at 5:35 PM Pedrito Nepomuceno <pedritomnepomuceno@yahoo.com> wrote:

Sent from Yahoo Mail. Get the app
On Wednesday, February 16, 2022, 04:47:45 PM PST, DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Good day!
Please see the enclosed memorandum referral regarding the abovementioned subject, for appropriate action, please.

Thank you and best regards.

S

DENR Action Center/Hotline

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Metro Manila

Mobile No.: 0917-885-3367 / 0917-868-3367

Hashtag Mo.: #3367

Landline Mo.: (02) 8-920-0683 / 8-325-8275

Email: denr@8888.gov.ph
aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph
actioncenter@denr.gov.ph
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IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receiwe it. If you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and
complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for

any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized
access.



